Rail Safety Week 2023 | Proclamation request

cn.ca

Dear Mayor DeViet;

Every year, more than 2,100 North Americans are killed or seriously injured because of unsafe behaviour around tracks and trains. By adopting the attached draft proclamation, you can help raise awareness for rail safety in your community.

Working safely is, by far, the most important thing we do each day at CN. Every employee deserves to go home safely. Every community needs to know they will not be put in harm's way. At CN, we aspire to zero − zero fatalities, zero serious injuries, zero harm. We need your help. We □rmly believe that all crossing and trespassing related incidents are preventable. By working together, we can help save lives.

Rail Safety Week will be held in Canada and the United States from September 18-24, 2023. This is an opportunity for us all to educate the public on rail safety. As a leader in your community, your council plays a key role in improving public awareness about the dangers around tracks and trains. Rail safety is a shared responsibility. We are asking you to engage with your communities about rail safety and to sign the enclosed proclamation highlighting your community's commitment to rail safety. We would like to publicly recognize your commitment. For us to do that, we ask that you please return the signed proclamation by e-mail to Marie-Pier.Triganne@cn.ca.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Daniel Salvatore, your local CN Public Affairs representative, at Daniel.Salvatore@cn.ca

For more information:

Questions or concerns about rail safety in your community, contact our Public Inquiry Line at 1-888-888-5909

For additional information about Rail Safety Week 2023 visit cn.ca/railsafety or operationlifesaver.ca

Let us know how you promote rail safety in your community by visiting www.cn.ca/RSW2023